
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 30, 2018 

 
Dear Linnie: 
 
On behalf of the BND Institute of Media and Culture, I would like to thank you for the 
sponsorship you provided for the BND Summer Media Camp. Because of your 
generosity, 12 students were able to hear engaging lectures from dynamic media 
professionals while gaining real-world experience through hands-on activities and field 
trips.  
 
This camp would not have been possible without your support. We sincerely appreciate 
your willingness to assist in providing meaningful enrichment to our youth, and we hope 
that you will continue to partner with the BND Institute of Media and Culture in our future 
programs and outreach.  
I hope that you enjoy this video that captures the camp from July 16-27. 
 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=16ALIjy1EQ4pUceYZl9D0jS6GWg0Y0JIZ 

 
 
Sincerely,  

Bonnie 
 
Bonnie Newman Davis 
Executive Director 
BND Institute of Media and Culture Inc. 
 
 

 


